
 

 
 
Adult Nuisance Mosquito Fogging Bulletin #23 
 
For Immediate Release 
Thursday, September 3, 2015 
  

Adult Nuisance Mosquito Fogging Program Concludes 
 

Winnipeg, MB – Today, September 3, 2015, the City’s Insect Control Branch is 
concluding its adult nuisance mosquito fogging program. The city wide average adult 
mosquito trap count for today, September 3, 2015, is 8. All quadrants are substantially 
below 100. 
 
With the forecasted cool temperatures over the next 10 days, adult mosquito activity will 
be depressed.  
 
Adulticiding Factor Analysis (AFA) lowered to medium 
The AFA is lowered to medium. All factors of the AFA, including trap counts will continue 
to be monitored.  
 
Larviciding and residual treatments 
The Insect Control Branch’s larviciding and residual treatment programs will continue 
throughout the city. 
 
More information 
For more information, please contact 311, open 24 hours every day by phone at 311 or 
by email at 311@winnipeg.ca, or visit the City’s Insect Control website. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to the City of Winnipeg Media Inquiry Line at 

(204) 986-6000 or via email at MediaInquiry@winnipeg.ca 
 

Follow us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/cityofwinnipeg 
 

Follow us on Twitter: www.twitter.com/cityofwinnipeg 

mailto:311@winnipeg.ca
http://www.winnipeg.ca/PublicWorks/bugline/

